
From: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Sent: 11 November 2007 19:51 
To: Shaun Minehan 
Cc: Emma Pugh; Meindert Boysen; Natalie Bemrose; xxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Subject: Re: Health Technology Appraisal: Drugs for the treatment of pulmonary 
arterial hypertension 
 
Dear Shaun,  
 
Thank you for the message below.  
 
Actelion provided the raw data below  as accompanying data to our original 
submission.  
 
I would appreciate if you would confirm therefore, that you already have this 
data. 
 
If there is any confusion on this point or if you need a further copy, please 
let me know  
 
Sincerely  
 
xxxxxxxxxxxx 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Actelion Pharmaceuticals UK Ltd, London W4 4AL 
Tel :xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx/Fax: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx/Mobile: 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx/xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx /www.actelion.com 
 
Registered in England and Wales No: 4133736 
Vat No : 782 659384 
 
 


